Patnaud Broadcast Consulting

109 Church Steeple Ln. - Morrisville, NC - 27560
(919) 622-1042 - will@patnaud.com

July 12, 2016

Arthur Doak

Senior Engineer

Audio Division

Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
Washington D.C.

Dear Mr, Doak,

This statement is regarding the construction of the transmitter facilities for WKNC-FM in
Raleigh, NC under permit number BLED-20140117ANA. I hereby certify that T supervised the
installation of the directional antenna system designed and manufactured by Electronics
Research, Inc. T further certify that the installation of the antenna was conducted per the
manufacturer’s specifications.

My qualifications as a broadcast engineer include 15 years of experience as Chief Engineer of
Radio for Capitol Broadcasting Company in Raleigh, NC as well as a B.S. in Electrical
Engineering from North Carolina State University.

Regards,
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William J. Painaud Jr.



